
Crow Canyon Widening Update 

Construction Continues Between Alcosta Boulevard & 
Crow Canyon Road Private (Cobblestone) - 
Paving Operations Have Begun 

 

Work continues on the Crow Canyon Road Widening Project between Alcosta Boulevard and 
Crow Canyon Private (Cobblestone). See below for a summary of recent and upcoming work. 

Work Recently Completed Through 3/13/24: 
• Completed water meter installation 
• Completed EBMUD meter disconnection 
• Completed Verizon utility box adjustments 
• Completed curb, gutter, and sidewalk work in eastbound direction from Alcosta 

Boulevard to Barbados Drive 
• Substantially completed curb, gutter, and sidewalk work in westbound direction from 

Alcosta Boulevard to El Capitan Drive 
• Northbound Barbados Drive was opened on 01/30/24 
• Completed box and valve adjustment to prepare for paving operations 
• Completed east sidewalk on Tahiti Drive 
• Completed irrigation crossing on Tahiti Drive 
• Completed traffic control installation for paving operations 

Work Planned Through 3/21/24 (Weather Dependent): 
• Paving operations began on March 13th with the installation of traffic control. The 

duration of this phase of paving work is 4 to 6 weeks including striping restoration and 
other activities. Construction is permitted for Saturdays in March, on an as-needed basis. 
Traffic control will adjust as the work progresses. Please watch for changes to traffic 
patterns, expect delays, and exercise caution when driving through the construction zone. 
Use alternate routes whenever possible to avoid construction.  

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/pDKxCVOK9rUxgl7jtkSQrA?domain=sanramon.ca.gov

